
 

Members of the County Commission may attend an Open House at the 

Okaloosa County Extension Services – University of Florida/IFAS Office on  

Friday, March 4, 2022 for Community Outreach and Public Education of 

Extension Service Initiatives for the citizens residing in Okaloosa County.  

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, notice is hereby given 

that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners 

may attend an Open House event Okaloosa County Extension Services – University 

of Florida/IFAS Office to be held on Friday, March 4, 2022, beginning at 11:00 am, 

to discuss and provide Community Outreach and Public Education of Extension 

Service Initiatives for the citizens residing in Okaloosa County, Florida. The Open 

House event will be held at Okaloosa County Extension Services – University of 

Florida/IFAS Office, which is located at 3098 Airport Road, Crestview, FL 32539. 

 

 

 


